
Minutes 
December 17, 2024 

General Meeting 
 

1) The meeting was called to order by Mayor Bob Dablow at 7:00PM. 
a) Council Members present were Mayor Bob Dablow, Tom Berglind, Adam Jenstead, 

Toran Thornton and Drew Schwan.  
b) Others present were Wendy Otte/Clerk, Tyler Spriggs, Jim & Sheri Ernst and Jake 

Vigness. 
 

2) The Pledge of Allegiance was said.  
 

3) Previous Minutes 
a) General Meeting – November 19, 2024 

A MOTION was made by Tom Berglind to approve the general meeting minutes for 
November 19, 2024. It was 2nd by Adam Jenstead and the motion carried.  

b) Special Meeting – December 10, 2024 
A MOTION was made by Drew Schwan to approve the special meeting minutes for 
December 10, 2024. It was 2nd by Toran Thornton and the motion carried.  

 
4) City Attorney – Zenas Baer – Not present to report.  

 
5) City Engineer – Moore Engineering – Not present to report.  

 
6) Amendments to Agenda – none. 

 
7) Citizens’ Concerns – none.  

 
8) Water/Sewer Department – Pathogen Defense – The water is looking good. Rip rap has 

been added to the sewer ponds. The water has been shut off at Beck’s Superior Hybrids 
as requested by them. The latest test for arsenic was 3.48 which is good, so it continues 
to be under the threshold of 10. Dave is working on the contract renewal with the city 
for 2025 as well.  
 

9) Maintenance Department – Nothing new to report.  
 

10)  Old Business 
 

11)  New Business 
    
      12) Receipts, Disbursements & Claims – Looked over. 

A MOTION was made by Tom Berglind to approve the claims and approve payment of 

any invoices received from Fitzgeralds Construction for any services, Carrie O’Handly for 



community center cleaning and Toran Thornton for fryer cleaning to be paid as they 

come in before the end of 2024. It was 2nd by Drew Schwan  and the motion carried.  

       13) Treasures Report – Looked over.  
 

       14) Commissioner Reports 
a) Health – Adam Jenstead – Nothing to report.   
b) Weeds – Bob Dablow – Nothing to report.  
c) Fire & Rescue – Tom Berglind – The Fire Department acquired a Suburban for 

$7,500.00 to replace the Yukon that has not been working. Tom has a drone pilots 
license now and is set to go as needed. A drone was purchased for the Fire 
Department with a $15,000.00 grant for the drone. 

d) Parks – Adam Jenstead – Adam has not yet gotten a price on agrilime, but he will 
follow through with it even though this is his last month on the council.  

e) Streets – Drew Schwan – Fitzgeralds has done a good job with snow removal and 
sanding. 

f) Zoning – Tom Berglind – Nothing to report. 
 

Thank you to Adam and Toran for their time on the council. 
 

         15) Adjournment  
A MOTION was made by Adam Jenstead to adjourn. It was 2nd by Toran Thornton and 
the motion carried. 
The meeting adjourned at 7:16 PM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
 
___________________                                                                          Approved    1-21-25 
Wendy Otte, City Clerk 
 


